
  

 
  
  
 
May 10, 2022 
  
 
 
Dear Colleagues and Students, 
 
We are pleased to announce the appointment of Ashley Stone Ph.D., as the new Faculty-in-Residence 
(FiR) for McElvaney Commons, effective July 1, 2022. The selection process was competitive and we 
were excited to have a strong applicant pool, from which to make this selection. Dr. Stone will reside in  
McElvaney Commons and will work with the Residential Community Director (RCD) and student 

other 
previous FiRs in McElvaney Commons. I am deeply grateful for the opportunity to 

https://www.smu.edu/StudentAffairs/ResidenceLifeandStudentHousing/LivingOnCampus/ResidentialCommons


Please join us in welcoming and congratulating Dr. Ashley Stone as the newest as[6 (ng)( )Tjone


